From: Combs Shad

To: Anthony Serafini
Date: May 19, 2009

Subject:

Message:
To whom it may concern,

| have submitted additional information regarding the location and relative signal strengths of the GPS
relay systems to be operated at our facilities at the Kodiak Launch Complex. Please feel free to contact
me with any questions or comments via the contact information below:

Shad Combs
907-561-3338
shad.combs@akaerospace.gov



